
    

  KILGARVAN PARISH, CHURCH OF ST. PATRICK. 
                                 Parish Office number 087 436 4140 / Email: kilgarvan@dioceseofkerry.ie    Office hours : Tuesday and Friday  10am – 1pm 

Kilgarvan Parish is served by the priests of the Kenmare Pastoral Area 
Fr. Niall Howard, Fr. George Hayes, Fr. Liam O’Brien and Fr. Sean Murphy  

 

Sat. 19th October – Intention: 6:00pm 
Daniel O’Sullivan (Down) - Mangerton 

Wed. 23rd October – Intention: 7:30pm 
 Deceased Members of the Scanlon Family 
 Private Intentions 
Sat. 26th October – Intention: 6:00pm 

Con O’Donoghue – Knockeens-Ards 
Michael (Humphrey) Lynch – Coologues 
Jimmy Riordan – Coomolougha 
Owen Eugene O’Sullivan (Down) – Killowen/Derry Bonane 
Paddy & Barbara O’Sullivan – Churchground  

 

Sunday Duty this weekend: Fr. John Kerin (086)191 8246 
 

Parish Office: Office hours Tuesday and Friday from 10am to 1pm. 
 

Adoration: Spend an hour with Jesus; Holy Rosary, Divine Mercy and 
Hymns, every Wednesdays at 6:15pm for an hour. 
 

November Masses: On Saturday the 9th of November at 6:00pm, mass will 
be celebrated for all who died during the year. Please contact the parish 
office if you wish to include people who died outside of the parish since Nov. 
2023. 
 

Please Pray for the Souls of: 
o Charles Cooper – Letter / Millstreet 
o Tim John Healy – Fussa. 

We sympathise with their families and friends. May they Rest in Peace.  
 

Vocations to the Diocesan Priesthood. - The National Vocations Office 
is holding an open day for men over the age of 18 who wish to explore 
Diocesan Priesthood in Thurles – Sunday November 10th – at the 
Pallottine College. Information and registration forms can be found on 
the vocations.ie/exploring. We thank God for Fr. Sean who was ordained  

 

to the priesthood last August, and for our seminarian who has 
commenced his third year in formation. Please continue to pray to the 
Lord of the Harvest to send labourers 

 

Catholic Bishop’s Pastoral Letter: On Sunday, 13 October, 2024, the 
Bishops of Ireland published a pastoral letter – A Hundred Thousand 
Welcomes? - welcoming migrants to Ireland. A short video on the Pastoral 
Letter and its test in short and long form, are available on 
CatholicBishops.ie or you can scan the OR Code on the notice posted on 
the Bulletin Board.  
 

Reflection 
Eternal God, in whom mercy is endless and the treasury of compassion 
inexhaustible, look kindly upon us and increase your mercy in us, that in 
difficult moments we might not despair nor become despondent, but with 
great confidence submit ourselves to your holy will, which is Love and 
Mercy itself. Amen 

Community Notices    
 

Enrolment for 2025-2026 – Application forms are now available to 
download from our school website : www.kilgarvanschool.ie or from 
Kilgarvan Central School for anyone wishing to enrol their child in the 
school for the coming school year 2025 - 2026. Completed applications 
must be returned to the school by: Friday, March 21st, 2025. Enquiries to 
064 6685428 / 086 2313246 
 

Kenmare Memory Café – The Alzheimer Society of Ireland are Hosting 
A Memory Café event on Tuesday, 29th October from 11am to 12:30PM at 
Brook Lane Hotel, Killarney Road Kenmare.  Guest Speakers: Pathfinder 
Kerry (a service that offers safe alternative care pathway for older 
people in their own homes) and Maria Tagney O’Neill Public Health  
Nurse. For more information please contact Niamh Murphy 
Niamh.murphy@alzheimer.ie, or (087)216 5104 

https://vocations.ie/exploring/
http://www.kilgarvanschool.ie/
mailto:Niamh.murphy@alzheimer.ie


    

 



 


